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Approved Minutes
September 23, 2013
Board Meeting Conference Call

Meeting was called to order by President Lorenzen at 1:03 p.m.

Roll Call showed the following members present: Lorenzen, McKelvey, Steier, Griffith, Farmer, Sharp, Paschke, and Dehmlow.

Minutes from Aug 19, 2013 were reviewed with little discussion. Motion by Griffith  to approve the minutes, 2nd by Steier.     All voted in favor of the motion  - minutes are approved.  

Dehmlow provided the financial reports for the month of August.  This ends our fiscal year and Dehmlow will be preparing quarterly and year end reports in the next few weeks. Following discussion, a motion to approve the financial reports by McKelvey, 2nd by Farmer.     All voted in favor of the motion - report approved.
 Legislative

Kellie shared with the Board the Legislative Forum in Mason City on Sept. 9th went very well. She thanked those who attended and thought that discussion that took place was very meaningful and informative.  Kellie advised that invitations for the Forum in Urbandale are out and she anticipates a large turnout of legislators. George is working on the department guest list as well. Kellie has been on the road with other Law Enforcement Lobbyist meeting with Legislators in regards to next year's agenda. None of us have our agenda set for next year. Larry Noble has been appointed as DPS Commissioner. The Board discussed some of the recent concerns shared in the Media reference the ILEA. This may become an issue in the future as several legislators have discussed this matter with Kellie. President Lorenzen thanked Kellie for her efforts on our behalf to host these Regional Legislative Forums. 

						Conference

Dehmlow had previously sent out information for next year's conference location. The details have been submitted and agreed upon. Motion by Sharp for Dehmlow to proceed with a contract to host the 2014 IPOA Conference at the Ramada Tropics Conference Center in Urbandale, 2nd by Steier. All voted in favor of the motion - approved. The Board discussed several topics for next year's conference, we currently have Rob Finch and Kerri Northway scheduled to speak. Major Steier will check with the DPS reference current happenings in Iowa. President Lorenzen will be attending a workshop in October, will check with the AG's Office on speakers and topics as well.  

There was no old business.






New Business

Kellie informed the Board that work on the email database continues, Lindsey almost has it completed. Dehmlow will be sending out the dates of the 2014 Conference with dues statements. 
The next Board Meeting will be a Conference Call on October 21st, at 1:00p.m. Major Steier will send out a notice.  Motion to adjourn by Farmer, 2nd Steier, All voted in favor of the motion - motion approved.

Meeting adjourned at 1:28p.m.

Respectfully,

Terry Dehmlow
IPOA Sec.-Treasurer
